
Hello Dear sir or Madam,  
 
I seize this opportunity to extend my unalloyed compliments to the new season to you and your 
family hoping that this year will bring more joy, happiness, and prosperity into your house! 
 
Now the opportunity that I would like to share with you is truly unique, as you may know, The 
RTX 3090 founders Edition was launched in September of 2020, but few people were able to 
get tHeir hands on these lucrative products. Well I have some very good news for you, because, 
my friend, my boss has a large cache of these highly desired products waiting to be shIpped 
straight to you! 
 
So today, I use this opportunity to send this letter to you believing that it will reach you in good 
State. You see, this stockpile of products actually belongs to Mr. Shaquille O'Neal, legendary 
basketball player, actor, philanthropist, and owner of the wildly successfully Shaquille O’Neal 
Motors car dealership in Orlando Florida. My boss is a kInd man and is willing to share his 
fortunes with a select number of lucky individuals like yourself. 
 
I am thereby seeking for a reliable person, such as yourself - to play an integral part in thiS 
process in receivng these products for absolutely free of charge. However, these products were 
erroNeously shipped to the country of Nigeria where customs are holding it due to the high 
value of these products. In order for me to send you them, I need to get customs to release 
these products which requires a small sum of $6,900 USD. I hope that you will be able to help 
cover for These funds for the time being as my American Eagle credit card is not accepted in 
Nigeria. So please - if you can, send the funds to the customs Bank Account here using 
exclusively BITCOIN as they can accept that as prOper payment for clearly customs.  
 
Please respond immediately to oliVia0419@notphishing.honest.com and provide me with a 
BITCOIN account with the requested funds so I may quickly ship the products to your location.  
 
I will fill you in with further details such as freight upon your swift reply.  Please bE informed 
that the confidentiality of this transaction is of the utmost importance, and no one else, in 
paRticular, the authorities, should not be alerted to this deal as it is dangerous to your health 
and wellbeing.  
 
Your’s truly, 
Olivia 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LiLS7U7YIdc

